

Carta de Charles William Dabney a Ezequiel A. Chávez, 19 de julio de 1916.

IISUE, AHUNAM, Fondo Ezequiel A. Chávez, Caja 107, Exp. 321, doc. 23.



The twenty-ninth of July nineteen hundred and sixteen

My dear Professor Chavez:

I have just read your kind and helpful letter of July the twenty-fourth, accompanying the manuscript on "The Educational Conditions in Mexico," which I submitted to you. I am deeply grateful for your letter and the comments on the paper. They are exactly what I wanted, and coming from you, they are greatly valued. I think perhaps now we may proceed with the revision of the paper with a view to its possible publication.

Thanking you most heartily for the admirable work you have done upon the paper, I am, with pleasant expectations of meeting you here before very long,

Very sincerely yours, Daloney

Professor Ezequiel A. Chavez 3 Craigie Circle, Craigie street Cambridge, Massachusetts